A Level Ocr
This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining the
Level Ocr by online. You might not require more time
books opening as capably as search for them. In some
not discover the revelation A Level Ocr that you are
utterly squander the time.

soft documents of this A
to spend to go to the
cases, you likewise do
looking for. It will

However below, following you visit this web page, it will be for that reason
completely easy to get as competently as download guide A Level Ocr
It will not take on many grow old as we run by before. You can do it even
though take steps something else at home and even in your workplace.
fittingly easy! So, are you question? Just exercise just what we pay for
under as with ease as review A Level Ocr what you once to read!

A Level Chemistry a for OCR Student
Book Rob Ritchie 2015-03-31 Written
a-level-ocr

by curriculum and specification
experts, this Student Book supports
and extends students through the new
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linear course while delivering the
breadth, depth, and skills needed to
succeed in the new A Levels and
beyond. It develops true subject
knowledge while also developing
essential exam skills.
OCR Biology 1 A-Level/AS Student
Workbook Tracey Greenwood 2015-05-28
OCR Psychology for A Level Cara
Flanagan 2018-03-30 Endorsed by OCR
and written by Cara Flanagan and a
team of highly experienced authors,
teachers and examiners, OCR
Psychology for A Level: Book 2 offers
high-quality support you can trust.
// Covers issues in mental health and
all four of the applied psychology
options. // Each topic is divided
into four spreads: 'Background', 'Key
research', 'Linking it together' and
'Application'. // Each spread
contains self-assessment questions to
a-level-ocr

allow students to check their
understanding as they progress
through the course and the content of
each spread is specifically tailored
to exam requirements. // Designed to
motivate students of all abilities
with a stunning visual style that
students will love. // Plenty of
practical ideas and activities are
included for class and homework
exercises. // Exam preparation is
supported across the book with advice
and practice for practical
application and core studies
questions with example questions,
student answers with teacher
comments.
OCR a Level Law for Year 1/AS
Jacqueline Martin 2017-06-30 These
engaging and accessible textbooks
provide detailed coverage of the new
2017 OCR A level Law specification.
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From leading law authors Jacqueline
Martin, Richard Wortley and Nicholas
Price, it is comprehensive,
authoritative and updated with
important changes to the law.
Important, up-to-date and interesting
cases and scenarios highlight key
points. Discussion and activity tasks
increase your students' understanding
of more difficult concepts.
Examination practice, practice
questions and self-test questions to
help your students prepare for their
exams
OCR Design and Technology for AS/A
Level John Grundy 2018-08-06 Exam
board: OCR Level: A-level Subject:
Design and Technology First teaching:
September 2015 First exams: Summer
2016 Inspire your students to tackle
the iterative design process with
creativity and confidence, using a
a-level-ocr

textbook that delivers the knowledge,
understanding and skills they need
for the 2017 OCR Design & Technology
AS and A-level specifications. Our
trusted author team help you to
confidently navigate both the
designing and technical principles at
the heart of OCR's enquiry approach
and to apply them to each of the
Product Design, Fashion and Textiles
and Design Engineering endorsed
titles. - Supports co-teaching of AS
and A Level with clear signposting to
the additional knowledge,
understanding and skills needed at A
Level - Inspires your students as
they undertake the iterative design
process, with a look at how to
approach the Non-Exam Assessments,
including creative examples of
students' work for both the Product
Development at AS and the Iterative
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Design Project at A Level - Helps
students to prepare for the written
exams with practice questions and
guidance on the 'Principles' papers
at both AS and A Level, and the
'Problem Solving' papers at A Level
A-Level Chemistry Flash Notes OCR A
Year 1 & AS Dr. C. Boes 2016-12-15
COLOURED EDITION! These concise
revision notes (flashcards) contain
all the necessary exam knowledge in a
short, easy to memorize form. Each
page covers the key facts, such as
definitions, of a single topic,
without the distraction of
unnecessary information. Created with
great care, they include important
information specific to exam
questions.
OCR Classical Civilisation A Level
Components 23 and 24 Athina
Mitropoulos 2017-08-24 This textbook
a-level-ocr

is endorsed by OCR and supports the
specification for A-Level Classical
Civilisation (first teaching
September 2017). It covers Components
23 and 24 from the 'Culture and the
Arts' Component Group: Invention of
the Barbarian by Alastair Thorley
Greek Art by Athina Mitropoulos and
Laura Snook What image did the
ancient Greeks have of themselves and
others? How and why were men and
women represented differently in
Greek art? To what extent is modern
western ideology still influenced by
ancient Greek attitudes towards the
east? This book offers both A-Level
students and their teachers the
opportunity to consider these and
many other important questions. The
ideas prevalent in fifth-century
Athens retain their powerful
influence across the modern world,
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regardless of whether we agree that
they should. The ideal preparation
for the final examinations, all
content is presented by experts and
experienced teachers in a clear and
accessible narrative. Ancient
literary and visual sources are
described and analysed, with
supporting images. Helpful student
features include study questions,
quotations from contemporary
scholars, further reading, and boxes
focusing in on key people, events and
terms. Practice questions and exam
guidance prepare students for
assessment. A Companion Website is
available at
www.bloomsbury.com/class-civ-as-a-lev
el.
A Level Further Mathematics for OCR A
Mechanics Student Book (AS/A Level)
Jess Barker 2017-12-31 New 2017
a-level-ocr

Cambridge A Level Maths and Further
Maths resources to help students with
learning and revision. Written for
the OCR AS/A Level Further
Mathematics specification for first
teaching from 2017, this print
Student Book covers the Mechanics
content for AS and A Level. It
balances accessible exposition with a
wealth of worked examples, exercises
and opportunities to test and
consolidate learning, providing a
clear and structured pathway for
progressing through the course. It is
underpinned by a strong pedagogical
approach, with an emphasis on skills
development and the synoptic nature
of the course. Includes answers to
aid independent study.
A Level Mathematics for OCR A Student
Book 2 (Year 2) Vesna Kadelburg
2018-01-31 New 2017 Cambridge A Level
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Maths and Further Maths resources
help students with learning and
revision. Written for the OCR A Level
Mathematics specification for first
teaching from 2017, this print
Student Book covers the content for
the second year of A Level. It
balances accessible exposition with a
wealth of worked examples, exercises
and opportunities to test and
consolidate learning, providing a
clear and structured pathway for
progressing through the course. It is
underpinned by a strong pedagogical
approach, with an emphasis on skills
development and the synoptic nature
of the course. Includes answers to
aid independent study.
OCR A Level Chemistry A Rob Ritchie
2016-05-05 Please note this title is
suitable for any student studying:
Exam Board: OCR Level: A Level
a-level-ocr

Subject: Chemistry A First teaching:
September 2015 First exams: June 2017
Written by curriculum and
specification experts, this Student
Book supports and extends students
through the new linear course while
delivering the breadth, depth, and
skills needed to succed in the new A
Level and beyond.
A Level Biology a for OCR: A Level: A
Level Biology a for OCR Student Book
Ann Fullick 2015-03-31 Written by
curriculum and specification experts,
this Student Book supports and
extends students through the new
linear course while delivering the
breadth, depth, and skills needed to
succeed in the new A Levels and
beyond. It develops real subject
knowledge as well as essential exam
skills.
England, 1485-1603 Nicholas Fellows
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2015-06-26 Exam Board: OCR Level: Alevel Subject: History First
Teaching: September 2015 First Exam:
June 2016 This is an OCR endorsed
resource Build strong subject
knowledge and skills in A Level
History using the in-depth analysis
and structured support in this
tailor-made series for OCR's British
period studies and enquiries. Develops the analytical skills
required to succeed in the period
study by organising the narrative
content around the key issues for
students to explore - Enhances
understanding of the chosen
historical period, supplying a wealth
of extracts and sources that offer
opportunities to practise the
evaluative skills needed for the
enquiry - Progressively improves
study skills through developmental
a-level-ocr

activities and advice on answering
practice exam questions - Helps
students to review, revise and
reflect on the course material
through chapter summaries and
revision activities that consolidate
topic knowledge - Equips students
with transferable critical thinking
skills, presenting contrasting
academic opinions that encourage A
Level historians to make informed
judgements on major debates Each
title in the OCR A Level History
series contains one or two British
period studies and its associated
enquiry, providing complete support
for every option in Unit Group 1.
England 1485-1603 This title explores
the reigns of the Tudor monarchs from
Henry VII to Elizabeth I through two
British period studies and one
enquiry. It allows an in-depth
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understanding of the key historical
knowledge, terms and concepts
relevant to the period studied and
encourages the critical use of
evidence in investigating and
assessing historical questions in the
associated enquiry: 'Mid Tudor Crises
1547-1558'. This title covers the
following period studies and enquiry:
- England 1485-1547 - Mid Tudor
Crises 1547-1558 - Elizabethan
England
OCR a Level Biology a Revision Guide
Michael Fisher 2016-05-18 The OCR A
Level Biology A Revision Guide
provides comprehensive,
specification-matched content, packed
with engaging revision and practice
material to keep you focused. It also
contains a wealth of exam-style
questions to test your knowledge and
skills to help you fully prepare for
a-level-ocr

the exams.
AS Critical Thinking for OCR Jo Lally
2008-09-23 The File also includes:
differentiated activities for
students suggested answers for the
Student Book and Planning and
Delivery Resource File activities
teaching strategies a breakdown of
common problems students face when
getting to the grips with the course.
My Revision Notes: OCR AS/A-level
Geography Helen Harris 2018-03-26
Exam board: OCR Level: A-level
Subject: Geography First teaching:
September 2016 First exams: Summer
2017 Target success in OCR AS/A-level
Geography with this proven formula
for effective, structured revision;
key content coverage is combined with
exam-style tasks and practical tips
to create a revision guide that
students can rely on to review,
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strengthen and test their knowledge.
With My Revision Notes every student
can: - Plan and manage a successful
revision programme using the topicby-topic planner - Consolidate
subject knowledge by working through
clear and focused content coverage Test understanding and identify areas
for improvement with regular 'Now
Test Yourself' tasks and answers Enhance exam responses using relevant
case studies for each topic - Improve
exam technique through practice
questions, expert tips and examples
of typical mistakes to avoid
A Level Chemistry for OCR A: Year 1
and AS Rob Ritchie 2016-05-05 Please
note this title is suitable for any
student studying: Exam Board: OCR
Level: A Level Year 1 and AS Subject:
Chemistry First teaching: September
2015 First exams: June 2016 Written
a-level-ocr

by curriculum and specification
experts, this Student Book supports
and extends students throughout their
course whilst delivering the breadth,
depth, and skills needed to succeed
at A Level and beyond.
OCR A Level History: The American
Revolution 1740-1796 and The USA in
the 19th Century 1803–1890 Mike Wells
2018-09-17 Exam board: OCR Level: A
Level Subject: History First
teaching: September 2015 First exams:
AS: Summer 2016, A Level: Summer 2017
An OCR endorsed resource Successfully
cover Unit Group 2 with the right
amount of depth and pace; this
bespoke series from the leading
History publisher follows our proven
and popular approach for OCR A Level,
blending clear course coverage with
focused activities and comprehensive
assessment support. - Develops
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understanding of the period through
an accessible narrative that is
tailored to the specification content
and structured around key questions
for each topic - Builds the skills
required for Unit Group 2, from
explanation, assessment and analysis
to the ability to make substantiated
judgements - Enables students to
consolidate and extend their topic
knowledge with a range of activities
suitable for classwork or homework Helps students achieve their best by
providing step-by-step assessment
guidance and practice questions Facilitates revision with useful
summaries at the start and end of
each chapter - Ensures that students
understand key historical terms and
concepts by defining them in the
glossary
A Level Physics a for OCR Year 2
a-level-ocr

Student Book Graham Bone 2015-04-01
Written by curriculum and
specification experts, this student
book supports and extends students
through the new course whilst
delivering the breadth, depth, and
skills needed to succeed in the new
AS and beyond.
OCR a Level Chemistry a Year 1
Revision Guide Emma Poole 2016-05-18
The OCR A Level Chemistry A Revision
Guide provides comprehensive,
specification-matched content, packed
with engaging revision and practice
material to keep you focused. It also
contains a wealth of exam-style
questions to test your knowledge and
skills to help you fully prepare for
the exams.
OCR a Level Physics a Year 2 Revision
Guide Gurinder Chadha 2016-05-18 The
OCR A Level Physics A Revision Guide
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provides comprehensive,
specification-matched content, packed
with engaging revision and practice
material to keep you focused. It also
contains a wealth of exam-style
questions to test your knowledge and
skills to help you fully prepare for
the exams.
A Level Biology for OCR A Jo Locke
2016-05-05 Please note this title is
suitable for any student studying:
Exam Board: OCR Level: A Level Year 2
Subject: Biology First teaching:
September 2015 First exams: June 2017
Written by curriculum and
specification experts in partnership
with OCR, this Student Book supports
and extends students throughout their
course while delivering the breadth,
depth, and skills needed to succeed
at A Level and beyond. It develops
real subject knowledge as well as
a-level-ocr

essential exam skills. This Student
Book covers the second year of
content required for the OCR Biology
A specification.
OCR as and a Level Computer Science P
M Heathcote 2016-09-12 The aim of
this book is to provide detailed
coverage of the topics in the new OCR
AS and A Level Computer Science
specifications H046 / H446. The book
is divided into twelve sections and
within each section, each chapter
covers material that can comfortably
be taught in one or two lessons.
Material that is applicable only to
the second year of the full A Level
is clearly marked. Sometimes this may
include an entire chapter and at
other times, just a small part of a
chapter. Each chapter contains
exercises and questions, some new and
some from past examination questions.
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Answers to all these are available to
teachers only in a free Teacher's
Pack which can be ordered from our
website www.pgonline.co.uk. This book
has been written to cover the topics
which will be examined in the written
papers at both AS and A Level.
Sections 10, 11 and 12 relate
principally to problem solving
skills, with programming techniques
covered in sufficient depth to allow
students to answer questions in
Component 02. Pseudocode, rather than
any specific programming language, is
used in the algorithms given in the
text. Sample Python programs which
implement many of the algorithms are
included in a folder with the
Teacher's Pack.
Oxford a Level Religious Studies for
OCR: AS and Year 1 Student Book Libby
Ahluwalia 2016-06-18 Oxford A Level
a-level-ocr

Religious Studies for OCR is a brand
new course developed by renowned
authors Libby Ahluwalia and Robert
Bowie for the 2016 OCR specification.
This textbook supports a deep
engagement with philosophy, ethics
and the study of Christianity using
language and an approach accessible
to all students.
A Level Biology for OCR Year 2
Student Book Jo Locke 2015-04-01
Written by curriculum and
specification experts, this Student
Book supports and extends students
through the new linear course while
delivering the breadth, depth, and
skills needed to succeed in the new A
Levels and beyond. It develops real
subject knowledge as well as
essential exam skills.
A Level Chemistry a for OCR Year 2
Student Book Dave Gent 2015-04-01
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Written by curriculum and
specification experts, this Student
Book supports and extends students
through the new course while
delivering the breadth, depth, and
skills needed to succeed in the new A
Level and beyond. It develops true
subject knowledge while also
developing essential exam skills.
Biology Adrian Schmit 2015-09-25
Encourage students to learn
independently and build on their
knowledge with this textbook that
leads students seamlessly from basic
biological concepts to more
complicated theories. - Develop
experimental, analytical and
evaluation skills with activities
that introduce the practicals
required by OCR and other
experimental investigations in
Biology - Provide assessment guidance
a-level-ocr

with synoptic questions and multiple
choice questions throughout the book,
and revision tips and skills all in
one chapter - Strengthen
understanding of key concepts with
contemporary and engaging examples,
illustrated with accessible diagrams
and images - Give students the
opportunity to apply their knowledge
and understanding of all aspects of
practical work with Test Yourself
Questions and Exam Practice Questions
- Offer detailed guidance and
examples of method with a dedicated
'Maths in Biology' chapter and
mathematical support throughout Develop understanding with free
online access to Test yourself
Answers, an Extended Glossary,
Learning Outcomes and Topic Summaries
OCR Sociology for A Level Book 1 Sue
Brisbane 2015-10-30 Exam Board: OCR
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Level: A-level Subject: Sociology
First Teaching: September 2015 First
Exam: June 2016 Build students'
confidence to tackle the key themes
of the 2015 OCR A-Level Sociology
specification with this clear and
accessible approach delivered by a
team of leading subject authors. Develop knowledge and understanding
of key Year 1 concepts in a
contemporary context, including
globalisation and the digital social
world - Strengthen essential
sociological skills with engaging
activities at every stage of the
course - Reinforce learning and
prepare for exams with practice and
extension questions and exercises
OCR AS and A Level English Language
Susan Aykin 2015-08-20 This book
prepares students and teachers for
the requirements of the 2015 OCR A
a-level-ocr

Level English Language specification.
Structured and written to develop the
skills on which students will be
assessed in the exams and coursework,
students of all abilities, through
the source texts, book features and
approach, will be able to make clear
progress. The book offers students
the opportunity to build on skills
acquired at GCSE, extending them into
their A Level course, ensuring that
they are fully prepared for the
assessment requirements of the
qualifications and that students
become successful, independent allround learners. This brand new book
includes the latest thinking and
research thus maintaining relevance
and instilling confidence in the
resource. Whether students are taking
AS or A Level OCR English Language,
this resource offers guidance and
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activities to help all students
achieve their potential.
My Revision Notes: OCR a Level Media
Studies Michael Rodgers 2018-11-30
Target success in OCR A Level Media
Studies with this proven formula for
effective, structured revision; clear
guidance is combined with exam-style
questions and practical tips to
create a revision guide that students
can rely on to review, strengthen and
test their knowledge and skills. With
My Revision Notes every student can:
- Plan and manage a successful
revision programme using the topicby-topic planner - Practise the
enquiry, critical thinking and
analytical skills they need, with
'Test yourself' questions and answers
for Components 1 and 2 - Understand
what the examiner is looking for by
comparing answers to sample student
a-level-ocr

responses with commentary from
experienced Media Studies teachers Improve exam technique through expert
tips, exam preparation advice and
examples of typical mistakes to avoid
- Revise, remember and accurately use
key terms with definitions alongside
the text for quick and easy reference
- Feel confident undertaking the nonexam assessment (NEA), using a
checklist for the 'Making media'
production task in Component 3
OCR Religious Studies A Level Year 1
and AS Hugh Campbell 2016-12-12 Exam
Board: OCR Level: A-Level Subject:
Religious Studies First Teaching:
September 2016 First Exam: Spring
2017 An OCR endorsed textbook Help
students to build their subject
knowledge and understanding with
guidance and assessment preparation
from a team of subject specialists;
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brought to you by the leading
Religious Studies publisher and OCR's
Publishing Partner. - Develops
students' understanding of
'Philosophy of religion' and
'Religion and ethics' through
accessible explanations of key
theories and terms - Enables you to
teach 'Developments in Christian
thought' confidently with
comprehensive coverage of the key
theological arguments - Supports
assessment preparation with sample
questions and revision advice written
by subject specialists - Encourages
students to reflect on their learning
and develop their own ideas - Helps
to extend learning and enhance
responses with suggested ideas and
additional reading Content covered: Philosophy of religion - Religion and
ethics - Developments in Christian
a-level-ocr

thought
New 2015 A-level Chemistry 2015
My Revision Notes Keri Moorhouse
2017-10-27 Exam board: OCR Level: Alevel Subject: PE First teaching:
September 2016 First exams: Summer
2018 Target success in PE with this
proven formula for effective,
structured revision; key content
coverage is combined with exam-style
tasks and practical tips to create a
revision guide that students can rely
on to review, strengthen and test
their knowledge. With My Revision
Notes, every student can: Plan and
manage a successful revision
programme using the topic-by-topic
planner Consolidate subject knowledge
by working through clear and focused
content coverage Test understanding
and identify areas for improvement
with regular 'Now Test Yourself'
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tasks and answers Improve exam
technique through practice questions,
expert tips and examples of typical
mistakes to avoid Get exam ready with
extra quick quizzes and answers to
the practice questions available
online
A Level Mathematics for OCR A Student
Book 1 (AS/Year 1) Vesna Kadelburg
2017-07-31 New 2017 Cambridge A Level
Maths and Further Maths resources to
help students with learning and
revision. Written for the OCR AS/A
Level Mathematics specifications for
first teaching from 2017, this print
Student Book covers the content for
AS and the first year of A Level. It
balances accessible exposition with a
wealth of worked examples, exercises
and opportunities to test and
consolidate learning, providing a
clear and structured pathway for
a-level-ocr

progressing through the course. It is
underpinned by a strong pedagogical
approach, with an emphasis on skills
development and the synoptic nature
of the course. Includes answers to
aid independent study.
OCR Sociology for A Level Book 2 Sue
Brisbane 2016-08-01 Exam Board: OCR
Level: A-level Subject: Sociology
First Teaching: September 2015 First
Exam: June 2017 Build students'
confidence to tackle the key themes
of the 2015 OCR A-Level Sociology
specification with this clear and
accessible approach delivered by a
team of leading subject authors. Develop knowledge and understanding
of key Year 2 concepts in a
contemporary context, including
globalisation and the digital social
world - Strengthen essential
sociological skills with engaging
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activities at every stage of the
course - Reinforce learning and
prepare for exams with practice and
extension questions and exercises
OCR Business for A Level Andy
Mottershead 2015-06-26 - Guides
students through the new course and
assessment structure with advice at
the start of the book to help them
understand what's required - Enables
students to put their knowledge in
context and helps them start
analysing business data with case
studies of real businesses included
throughout - Prepares students for
assessment with the 'Your turn'
feature that contains practice
questions including multiple choice,
case study and data response, and
those that test their quantitative
skills
My Revision Notes: OCR A Level
a-level-ocr

Computer Science: Second Edition
George Rouse 2021-09-17 Set your
students on track to achieve the best
grade possible with My Revision
Notes: OCR A Level Computer Science.
Our clear and concise approach to
revision will help students learn,
practise and apply their skills and
understanding. Coverage of key
content is combined with practical
study tips and effective revision
strategies to create a guide that can
be relied on to build both knowledge
and confidence. With My Revision
Notes: OCR A Level Computer Science,
students can:
A Level Physics for OCR A: Year 1 and
AS Gurinder Chadha 2016-05-05 Please
note this title is suitable for any
student studying: Exam Board: OCR
Level: A Level Year 1 and AS Subject:
Physics First teaching: September
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2015 First exams: June 2016 Written
by curriculum and specification
experts, this Student Book supports
and extends students throughout their
course whilst delivering the breadth,
depth, and skills needed to succeed
at A Level and beyond.
OCR A Level Computer Science George
Rouse 2015-05-29 Exam Board: OCR
Level: A-level Subject: Computer
Science First Teaching: September
2015 First Exam: June 2016 Develop
confident students with our expert
authors: their insight and guidance
will ensure a thorough understanding
of OCR A Level computer science, with
challenging tasks and activities to
test essential analytical and
problem-solving skills. - Endorsed by
OCR for use with the OCR AS and A
Level Computer Science specification
and written by a trusted and
a-level-ocr

experienced author team, OCR Computer
Science for A Level: - Builds
students' understanding of the core
topics and computing skills required
by the course units - Computing
Systems, Algorithms and Problem
Solving, and Programming Project with detailed topic coverage, case
studies and regular questions to
measure understanding - Develops a
problem-solving approach based on
computational thinking required at
both AS and A Level - thoughtprovoking practice questions at the
end of each chapter gives
opportunities to probe more deeply
into key topics - Incorporates full
coverage of the skills and knowledge
demanded by the examined units, with
exercises to help students understand
the assessment objectives and advice
and examples to support them through
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the practical element of the course.
OCR A Level Biology Student Book 1
Adrian Schmit 2015-06-26 Exam Board:
OCR Level: A-level Subject: Biology
First Teaching: September 2015 First
Exam: June 2016 This is an OCR
endorsed resource Encourage students
to learn independently and build on
their knowledge with this textbook
that leads students seamlessly from
basic biological concepts to more
complicated theories. - Develop
experimental, analytical and
evaluation skills with activities
that introduce the practicals
required by OCR and other
experimental investigations in
Biology - Provide assessment guidance
with synoptic questions and multiple
choice questions throughout the book,
and revision tips and skills all in
one chapter - Strengthen
a-level-ocr

understanding of key concepts with
contemporary and engaging examples,
illustrated with accessible diagrams
and images - Give students the
opportunity to apply their knowledge
and understanding of all aspects of
practical work with Test Yourself
Questions and Exam Practice Questions
- Offer detailed guidance and
examples of method with a dedicated
'Maths in Biology' chapter and
mathematical support throughout Develop understanding with free
online access to answers, an extended
glossary, learning outcomes and topic
summaries OCR A Level Biology Student
Book 1 includes AS Level
OCR Psychology for A Level Book 1
Louise Ellerby-Jones 2015-08-14 Exam
Board: OCR Level: A-level Subject:
Psychology First Teaching: September
2015 First Exam: June 2016 OCR
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Publishing Partner Ensures your
students master the core studies and
research methods for OCR Psychology
with a clear, organised approach;
activities, research practicals and
practice questions develop the skills
required at AS and A Level - Supports
you and your students through the new
OCR A Level specification, with an
author team experienced in teaching
and examining OCR Psychology - Helps
students easily navigate the core
studies and associated themes and
perspectives with an organised,

a-level-ocr

accessible approach - Ensures your
students develop strong research
skills, with research practicals and
thorough coverage of the content
needed for the Research methods paper
- Develops the critical thinking,
mathematical and problem-solving
skills required for the study of
Psychology through a wealth of
targeted activities - Strengthens
students' learning and progression
with practice questions and extension
activities
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